Some family members may have been concerned by reports that cockpit voice recordings from Flight 93 and 911 calls from the World Trade Center used in the Moussaoui trial would be released to the media. VOICES contacted the U.S. Attorney’s office and was assured that the Flight 93 recording would only be released if those Family Members did not object. If you are a Flight 93 Family Member and have concerns about the release, please contact VOICES and we will put you in touch with the U.S. Attorneys. We have also been assured that only two 911 tapes would be entered into evidence, and that those two families, when contacted directly, gave their permission for them to be released. As always if you have any concerns about these issues or if we can be of service please don’t hesitate to contact…
